
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
  
I am very pleased to confirm Fred Rahi’s tenure of internship. As Fashion assistant 
of GQ Australia, I had the pleasure of overseeing Fred during his time with us as a 
fashion intern, from October 2019 until February 2020. 
  
As a member of the fashion department, Fred was responsible for providing styling 
assistance during studio, location and still-life photography shoots, conducting 
concept research, meticulously checking in and returning products, compiling 
clothing credits and helping to organise the fashion closet. 
  
Fred was a punctual, friendly and reliable member of the ​GQ​ team, making him a joy 
to have in the office.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Harriet Crawford 
Fashion Assistant, ​GQ Australia  
harriet.crawford@news.com.au 

 


